Ed Lisinski
v Director
Department of Building Inspections & Neighborhood Services

WEST ALL‘S 414.302.8400

elisinski@westalliswi.gov

November 16, 2017

Common Council
License and Health Committee
West Allis, WI

RE: Update on The Shooters Shop gun range license inspection at 2465 S. 84" Street.

Dear Committee Members,

The Department of Building Inspection and Neighborhood Services has not Xet approved the gun range
license application for the current year for The Shooters Shop at 2465 S. 84" Street. The issues are that
there was a permit issued in 2012 to construct an addition on the building with an additional shooting
range. The work was never completed, so the permits were voided. The owner then reapplied and was
granted new permits, but has failed to call for any inspections since then and is getting close to having
those permits voided as well. The owner needs to finish the work and close out the permits, or remove
the construction work that was done to the building. The Department of Building Inspection and
Neighborhood Services will not sign off on the license approval until the applicant has substantially
completed this work to his building.

Sincerely,

2T

Ed Lisinski, P.E.

Director

Building Inspections and Neighborhood Services
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue

West Allis, WI 53214

elisinski@westalliswi.gov

West Allis City Hall = 7525 West Greenfield Avenue = West Allis, Wl 53214
www.westalliswi.gov/BINS.gov



